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Breton, Mary B

From: joe hardy <joealiceboth@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 20, 2023 10:57 AM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: draft rules for cars and trucks

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear DEP staff/board: 
 
I strongly support the position of the League of Conservation Voters in regard to Draft Rules 127 and 128 for advanced 
clear cars and trucks. That means the FULL achievement of 100% renewable energy for the sale of those vehicles by 
2035. 
 
We have no time to waste. One only has to look west for the on-going heat domes, north to the fires burning in Canada, or 
east to the rising temperatures of the Gulf of Maine to understand that our situation is dire. I have grandchildren and I 
desperately want them to inherit a habitatable planet. You can help by establishing rules that get us as quickly as possible 
to zero emissions. 
 
Respectfully, 
Joseph Hardy, Wells 


